

JESSE A. LANGER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bridgeport

E-Mail Address: jlanger@cohenandwolf.com

February 21, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

Ms. Linda Roberts, Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 421 – Application by T-Mobile Northeast LLC for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for a Telecommunications

Facility at 158 Edison Road, Trumbull, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

T-Mobile Northeast, LLC ("T-Mobile") consents to the request by the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council"), dated February 9, 2012, for an extension of time until June 21, 2012, in which to render a decision on the Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need, submitted by T-Mobile, currently pending before the Council as Docket 421.

Very truly yours,

øesse A. Lange

JAL/tc

cc: Service List